
 

2020 Women’s Suffrage Commemoration 
Through multiple events and programs, the Tulsa Historical Society & Museum will 

commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the passage of the 19th Amendment (Women’s Right to 

Vote), particularly focusing on Oklahoma’s Ratification of the Amendment on February 28, 1920. 

1.  THSM will feature an exhibit on Women’s Suffrage Friday, February 21st through 

December 2020.   

 Groups are welcome to schedule museum visits Tuesday through Saturday 

10:00 am to 4:00 pm (Regular museum admission fees apply) 

Schedule your group museum tour by contacting Neal Pascoe 

npascoe@tulsahistory.org or 918.712.9484 

 

2.  Be a part of the Women’s Suffrage March and Rally on Saturday, February 22nd at 11:00 

am on the THSM grounds.  (No cost for participation) 

 Groups of all ages, individuals, and genders are welcome to participate 

 Participants are encouraged to dress in white and carry homemade signs 

 In case of inclement weather, the rally will be held inside the Tulsa History 

Museum 

Please register online for the February 22nd March and Rally as an individual or group 

www.tulsahistory.org/events 

For more information, contact: 

Michelle Place or Neal Pascoe 

ths@tulsahistory.org 

918.712.9484 

Feel free to share this information 

 

mailto:npascoe@tulsahistory.org
mailto:ths@tulsahistory.org

